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• MEMORANDUM 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

MEMORANDUM FOR THE PRESIDENT 

c 5187 ~ 

INFORMATION 

November 11, 1974 

FROM: Brent Scowcroft f~ nft} 
SUBJECT: Letter from NATO Secretary General Luns 

NATO Secretary General Joseph Luns has sent a letter (at Tab A) 
expressing his gratitude for the photograph and accompanying letter 
you sent him last month. The Secretary General's letter further 
notes that Ambassador Rumsfeld 1s return to Washington is a great 
loss to the Alliance. 

Secretary General Luns 1 letter is forwarded for your information, 
and no further action is required. 
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